From: Somera, Alisa (BOS)

To: Major, Erica (BOS)

Subject: FW: Need your support come 6/7/2022 file No. 220342
Date: Thursday, June 9, 2022 12:42:03 PM

Alusa Somera

Legislative Deputy Director

San Francisco Board of Supervisors

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102

415.554.7711 direct | 415.554.5163 fax

alisa.somera@sfgov.org

(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and | can answer your questions in real time.

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.

Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.

The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
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Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted. Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.

From: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 5:08 AM

To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>; BOS-Legislative Aides <bos-
legislative_aides@sfgov.org>

Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS)
<alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Laxamana, Junko (BOS) <junko.laxamana@sfgov.org>; Ng, Wilson (BOS)
<wilson.l.ng@sfgov.org>

Subject: Fwd: Need your support come 6/7/2022 file No. 220342
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From: Dennis Hong <dennisjames888@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 5:08 PM

To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>

Cc: Breed, Mayor London (MYR) <mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org>; MelgarStaff (BOS)
<melgarstaff@sfgov.org>; Hillis, Rich (CPC) <rich.hillis@sfgov.org>; CPC-Commissions Secretary

<commissions.secretary@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Gibson, Lisa
(CPC) <lisa.gibson@sfgov.org>; Starr, Aaron (CPC) <aaron.starr@sfgov.org>; Calvillo, Angela (BOS)
<angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>

Subject: Need your support come 6/7/2022 file No. 220342

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from
untrusted sources.

Good afternoon Honorable members of the SF Board of Supervisors and everyone. Not sure
how to handle this one. But, first I hope I'm in time with my email for your consideration of
item #86 on your June 7th, 2022 meeting and the Land Use and Transportation meeting of
6/6/2022.

I hope you are all doing well. Its Dennis here. Not sure what happened to my original email of
5/9/2022 to the Planning Commission and the cc the board, because | did not see it on the
petition/Itrs file list.

On May 9, 2022 | originally sent an email to all in support of this issue. Recently the SF
Planning Commission approved this. But right now | need you to support both the Honorable
Mrs. Myrna Melgar and the Honorable Mr. Aaron Peskin - (June 1, 2022 ref file # 220342). |
have been tracking this with the SF Planning Commission, the BoS and the Mayors office and
did not know why was taking so long with this blight in North Beach. That's another reason
why I'm reaching out. Now we have Fathers Day on 6/19/2022 in North Beach with all the of
visitors celebration/street-fair with this eyesore.

I too hope you support this issue. Including expediting the permit process. As | recall it's only
been since the fire of 3/17/2018. In my opinion that's' too long for this to be approved. But
then it's a unique case the owner of Coit and all the local merchants and residents have
suffered long enough with this process.

Lastly, I'm a native and resident of San Franciscan - for seventy six plus years, Grew up in
North Beach right up the block, on Bannan Place @ Grant Ave. But now living in District 7.

If anyone has any comments to my rambling email here, good or bad please get back to me at
this email, would like to hear your thoughts. Thanks for all that everyone does here. Will try to
remote my attendance here. Please add this to the project file as my support. If anyone wants a
copy of my original email of May 9 here please me know. Let's go Warriors!! One last hint
Coit has some of the best wines in stock.

All the best,
Dennis
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